Announcement from Khlong Thom Tai

Subdistrict Administrative Organization.No Gift Policy.

According to the Cabinet resolution on the g8th December 2020. Approved the national
reform plan for preventing and suppressing corruption and misconduct. By setting up a drive
to carry out important reform activities (Big Rock). Reform activity number 4 : Develop the Thai
bureaucracy to be transparent and free from profit. Which goal number 1, item
1.1 “All government agencies must declare themselves to be agencies in which all government
officials do not accept gifts and presents of any kind in the performance of their duties (No

Gift Policy).”

In this regard, to drive forward the above reform activities. Create transparency within
the agency, create values in performing duties and should be practiced as a culture of honesty
in the organization. Therefore announced the policy to inform that the top executive of the
agency and all government officials in the agency intend not to accept gifts and presents of
any kind, both before and after performing their duties and that acceptance will result in

corruption and misconduct both now and in the future.
Therefore,it is announced for everyone to know

Announced on October 1, 2024

;
(Mr.Tadet Srisuk)
President of Khlong Thom Tai

Subdistrict Administrative Organization



